
 

 

 
    

Public Notice 
FY 2022-2023 Unified Planning Work Program (UPWP) as Amended 

 
June 28, 2022 

 
The Lower Connecticut River Valley Council of Governments (RiverCOG) has initiated a thirty-day public comment 
period for the 2022-2023 UPWP ass amended  The UPWP is the transportation planning program that identifies 
tasks initiated by RiverCOG for the period between July 1, 2021 through June 30, 2023.  It includes descriptions of 
planning tasks and products, identifies who will perform the tasks, a schedule for completing the tasks, and the cost 
of work and source of funds to maintain a federally compliant metropolitan planning organization (MPO) 
transportation planning process for the Lower CT River Valley Region. 
 
This comment period provides the public and opportunity to comment on the 2022-2023 UPWP as amended 
through July 30, 2022.  The RiverMPO public meeting for the UPWP as amended will occur concurrently with the 
regularly scheduled MPO meeting on Wednesday, July 27, 2022 at 9:00 am 
 
The 2022-2023 UPWP as amended and link to the virtual meeting can be viewed on RiverCOGs website at: 
http://www.rivercog.org  For additional information please contact rharamut@rivercog.org or call 860/581-8554 
 
 

http://www.rivercog.org/
mailto:rharamut@rivercog.org

